
CCFS
WHAT'S ON

SPRING
TERM

A huge thank you to everyone
who came to support the

children at the Easter service
in church. 

We are very proud of all the
children and how well they

performed.
Special shout out to our

soloists: Wilf Fares, Sienna
Smalley & George West

Reminder: We are a nut-free school

Upcoming dates:
8th April - return to school after Easter break
12th April - Music Live in school
19th April - non-uniform for chocolate donations

PE news:
Please remember to

wear PE kit on your PE
days

Student spotlight:

Chocolate bingo will the happening
after Easter - details to follow after

the break. Please save any unwanted
Easter chocolate!!

Reading

If your child does something
great outside of school, let

us know so we can
celebrate this in Gold Star

worship in a Friday

 PTFA event

Welcome to our newsletter! 

26th April - proposed Chocolate Bingo date - TBC

We do not set homework but
ask that children read every
day at home. Reading is vital
for future success so do as

much as you can now!


